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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We ask that all Grove families support us in ensuring that all our children Reception to Year 6 look smart 
and ready to learn. 
 
All children at Grove Primary wear our school uniform. This consists of:  
• Blue polo shirt  
• Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan (not P.E hoody please) 
• Grey trousers (not jeans or leggings)  
• Grey skirt or pinafore dress  
• Grey or white socks / grey tights  
• Blue and white checked summer dress (any style)  
• Black flat heeled shoes or boots. (Plain black trainers are also acceptable)  
You can purchase items from Ron Flowers, Queen Street, Wolverhampton or online through Lad & 
Lasses.  
 
P.E Uniform 
All children take part in weekly P.E lessons and it is important that they have their full P.E kit. The 
following clothing will be required for P.E days only: 
• Blue t-shirt  
• Black shorts  
• Plimsolls / pumps  
• Blue hoody (optional)  
 
PE kit is available from Ron Flowers, Queen Street, Wolverhampton at full price or you can purchase 
via Lads & Lasses website at 50% discount and have delivered, the link can be accessed through the 
school website. 
https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/productcategory/primaryschools/grove-primary/  
Parent’s will need to use the following password to access the Lads & Lasses website site Grove23 
 
Please put your child’s name in all clothing so that they do not get lost. 
 
We do have some preloved uniform available should any parents be interested, uniform donations 
are always gratefully received. 
 
We would also like to remind parents that all children need to bring a water bottle to school, clearly 
labelled with their name. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr P Salisbury 
Headteacher 
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